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IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-981 Amd. 19 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  West Plains LLC  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  10/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-981 Amd 20 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  West Plains, LLC  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 11/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  11/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption  

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



  
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1154 Amd 18 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  Hansen Mueller Co.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  10/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption  

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1154 Amd 19 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrer:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  Hansen Mueller Co.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 11/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  11/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single car  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size,  switch 
absorption  

   
  



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1233 Amd 5 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  Hansen Mueller Co.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 11/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  11/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  multiple cars per BOL 

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption  

  
 
  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1241 Amd 8 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  Hansen Mueller Co.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  10/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption  

  

 
 
  

  



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1241 Amd 9 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  Hansen Mueller Co.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 11/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  11/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption  

   

  

 
 
 
 
 
  

IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 



   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1241 Amd 10 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  Hansen Mueller Co.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Council Bluffs, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 11/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  11/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, car size, switch 
absorption  

   

  

 
 
 
 
 
  

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1246 Amd 4 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Wheat  
   
 STCC: 01-137 
   

3 Shipper:  Scoular Company  
   

4 Origin(s):  Hancock, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  10/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
   

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1299.004 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL for delivery  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 8/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  8/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  3/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1306.003 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Iowa City, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL for delivery  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 8/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  8/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  3/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1334 Amd 3  
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  DDG  
   
 STCC: 20-859, 20-823-30 
   

3 Shipper:  POET Nutrition LLC  
   

4 Origin(s):  Menlo, IA or Iowa City, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Various Interchanges  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 8/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  8/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
  



    
   

IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1334 Amd 4 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  DDG  
   
 STCC: 20-859, 20-823-30 
   

3 Shipper:  POET Nutrition LLC  
   

4 Origin(s):  Menlo, IA or Iowa City, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Various Interchanges  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 1/1/2023 

 Effective Date:  1/1/2023 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2025 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption, 
volume, rate increases   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   



   
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1346 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Iowa City, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Newton, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 3/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  3/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  12/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   
9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1348 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Newton, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 5/23/2022 

 Effective Date:  5/23/2022 
 Expiration Date:  5/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
  



   
   

IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1348.001 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Newton, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 8/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  8/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  5/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
  



  
IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 

   
CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1349 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-465-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Des Moines, IA from BNSF  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 8/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  8/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  7/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1350 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Oils, Nuts, Seeds, Veg  
   
 STCC: 20-933-43 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for delivery NS  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 8/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  8/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  7/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1350.001 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Oils, Nuts, Seeds, Veg, Cottonseed Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-933-43, 20-911-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Des Moines, IA for delivery NS  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 11/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  11/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  7/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1351 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Renewable Energy Group Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Island Park, IA from BNSF  
   
 Destination(s):  Atlantic, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 8/15/2022 

 Effective Date:  8/15/2022 
 Expiration Date:  8/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1352 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Organic Corn  
   
 STCC: 01-132-25 
   

3 Shipper:  S & G Commodities  
   

4 Origin(s):  Des Moines, IA  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 9/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  9/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  9/30/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1354 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Soybean Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-921-10 
   

3 Shipper:  Bunge North America  
   

4 Origin(s):  Island Park, IA from BNSF  
   
 Destination(s):  Atlantic, IA  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 9/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  9/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  8/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1355 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Germ  
   
 STCC: 20-467-30 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Chicago, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Council Bluffs, IA for storage  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 9/15/2022 

 Effective Date:  9/15/2022 
 Expiration Date:  8/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-C-1357 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Germ  
   
 STCC: 20-467-30 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland  
   

4 Origin(s):  Peoria, IL from beyond  
   

 Destination(s):  
Chicago, IL for beyond and Davenport, IA for 
beyond  

   
5 Duration of Contract:  

 Application Date: 10/20/2022 
 Effective Date:  10/20/2022 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2023 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
   

  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTQ-1642 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Syrup  
   
 STCC: 20-461-15 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland  
   

4 Origin(s):  Davenport, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for CRL delivery  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  10/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTQ-1642.001 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Syrup  
   
 STCC: 20-461-15 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland  
   

4 Origin(s):  Davenport, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for CRL delivery  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  10/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  
Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption, 
reverse route 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTQ-1649 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Rapeseed Oil  
   
 STCC: 20-933-42 
   

3 Shipper:  Cargill, Inc.  
   

4 Origin(s):  Rock Island, IL from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Chicago, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 10/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  10/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  10/31/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

   
  



IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC 
   

CONTRACT SUMMARY STB-IAIS-OTQ-1653 
   
ITEM  SUBJECT APPLICATION 
   

1 Participating Carrier:  IOWA INTERSTATE RAILROAD, LLC.  
  5900 6TH Street SW  
  Cedar Rapids, IA  52404 
 Issued By: Doris Scanlan  
   

2 Commodity:  Corn Syrup  
   
 STCC: 20-461-15 
   

3 Shipper:  Archer Daniels Midland  
   

4 Origin(s):  Iowa City, IA from beyond  
   
 Destination(s):  Peoria, IL for beyond  
   

5 Duration of Contract:  
 Application Date: 11/1/2022 

 Effective Date:  11/1/2022 
 Expiration Date:  11/30/2022 
   

6 Rail Car Data:  
Contract is restricted to services which do not 
entail car supply.  The cumulative equipment total 
for all contracts for the transportation of 
agricultural commodities (including forest 
products, but not including wood pulp, wood chips, 
pulpwood or paper) does not exceed 40 percent of 
the capacity of carrier-owned or leased cars by 
applicable car type. 

   
7 Base Rate & Charges:  Per Car  

   
8 Volume:  single cars  

   

9 Special Features:  Fuel Surcharge, car ownership, switch absorption 
 


